Kwasi Kwarteng MP
ITEM 2

HOUSE OF COMMONS
8" September 2014 LONDON SW1A 0AA

Cty ClIr Richard Walsh

Chairman, SCC Local Committee
Local Partnerships Team, Spelthorne
Council Offices

West Entrance

Knowle Green

Staines
TWI18 1XA

Dear Richard,

Many thanks for your recent letter about the overnight HGV parking ban that is being
proposed by the London Borough of Hounslow.

I am grateful to you for drawing this to my attention, and I agree that the proposal is a real
concern. If introduced, it could place a big strain on parts of Spelthorne’s road network and
blight the lives of local residents.

I have therefore written to Mary Harpley, Chief Executive at the London Borough of
Hounslow, along the lines you suggest and I will of course send you a copy of the response
that I received.

With best wishes

Kwasi Kwarteng - Working For Spelthorne

kwasi.kwarteng.mp@garliament.uk
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